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Dear Cheryl 

As discumed yesterday, please find attached copy of conespondence addressed to Dx S BpckIand, from Jim 
0 'Dempsey, 

20/05 ' 03  TUE 09:54 ETX/RX NO 55521  
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IO April 2003 

RECORP NO ....... .,-----........ ..... 

Dear Dr Buckland 

Re: 

I refer to our meeting of 1 1 December 2002 whep we dfscussed this matter, At thtlt: time, it was Indicated you woul4 
be establishing a stakeholder warking party to further explore these issues and their resolution, 

The Medical Baqrd is anxious to progress such exploration and resolution and, as such, I seek your advlce its 60 the 
progress in establishing the working pa&, 

Should you wish to discuss this matter with me further, please do not hesitate to contact me, 

Issues in Relation to Overseas Tralngd Doctors and Area of Need ReglsEWion 

Yours sincerely I 


